
Report of the 

Recreational Area Management Board (RAMB) 
March 12th, 2020 at 5:30 PM 

Valhalla Party Room 

In attendance were Lou Ohly-chair(#6 & 8), Jim Iverson (#12), Kate Devries (#1), Pat Chambers (#9), 
Dubravka Stupar (#4), Dana Petron (#5), Brian Kroeger (#3), Renee Bailey (#2), Linda Castiglioni (#15) 
Elaine Wiegert (#10), Mary Feuerhelm (#7) and Stacy Wilhelm, General Manager. 

Building and Grounds 

a) Parking Lot Committee – Jim Iverson – no meeting.   

Pool and Recreation 

a) Emergency Lighting Rec Building- the board discussed the need to add emergency lighting to the 

indoor pool area. It was agreed that even though it was not including in the 2020 budget to move 

forward with the installation as it is a safety concern. Management will obtain an additional bid for 

the board to review.  

The board was also made aware of recent roof leaks to the recreational building and the need to 

replace the attics insulation above the indoor pool. Management will keep the board informed to 

the extent of the work as maintenance continues their evaluation of the attic’s insulation.  

With nothing further to discuss the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Submitted by Stacy Wilhelm 


